
District 10  DR & AISL Report 
AWSC  February  2017 

 
Hello Panel 55, 
 
We now have 24 active groups in District 10.  We started our last year of Panel 55 
Saturday.  I chose to do this report after the meeting because we were voting on the 
Alateen Conference 2018. 
 
I am very pleased to announce District 10 will be hosting the Alateen Conference in 
2018.  I have had such positive response from our members. Al-Anon members not in 
Alateen service were asking what they could do to help.  This will be a great experence 
for all of us. 
 
We had to find a new meeting place for our District meeting and workshops, and our 
District Treasurer had to step down.  The program has taught me to turn it over and it 
will be taken care of.  We now have a new location, much bigger and more convient. 
We also had someone step up for the Treasurer position.  She had been thinking about 
doing service work, and there we were in need. 
 
Something I would like to share with all the Districts, we have a new phone set up. I 
have talked to some about the high cost of phone service in our Area.  Well our Phone 
Volunteer has tested Magicjack for 3 months to make sure it is the way to go.   We have 
been paying around $70.00 a month phone bill.  The intial cost to set up Magic Jack is 
$21.15 for the transfer of our phone number. Then the fee for the use of Magic Jack is 
right at $40.00 a year. Our AIS Phone Volunteer is willing to come to Assembly and 
explain this process in more detail to any one interested. 
 
All of our Chairs are keeping very busy. What a great group we have.   Our Outreach 
team has been requested to bring a meeting to a Recovery Facility once a month. Five 
to ten members get together and take a meeting to the families on family night. They 
use the book How Al-Anon Works. Another facility has requested them to hold a 
meeting for their families.  This for me speaks of attraction rather than promotion. 
 
“Participation is the Key to Harmony” 
Love in Service 
 
Nancy C.    DR District 10                 Colleen Mc.  AISL  District 10 



 
 
 
 


